
 

 

 

 

20th September 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Unfortunately we have had a confirmed case of COVID19 within the school 
catering team. Therefore all Kitchen Staff are now self-isolating for a period of 
14 days. 

Due to the safety measures in place, the Kitchen staff have not had direct or 
close contact with any children or other members of school staff. They have 
operated as a bubble within school. They have also been wearing all 
recommended PPE- masks, visors, gloves etc and children have been served 
from behind protective screens. 

I would like to take time to reassure you that we are taking all necessary 
actions since hearing this information to keep all children at our school as safe 
as possible. 

Over the next couple of days, our lunch service will be reduced to sandwiches 
only, whilst our caterers put together a contingency plan. All children can still 
receive food in school and we expect to be able to go back to a full service 
shortly. However, in the meantime, you may wish to provide your child with 
their own packed lunch.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office on 0151 
486 4106 or email middlefield-s1@middlefield.liverpool.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr David Potter 

Headteacher 


